
No Such
Thing as a
Bad Kid
A FREE Event for Parents, Students, and Community
Members Featuring Charlie Appelstein, MSW

Wed Oct 23, 2019
7-8:30pm
mills high school, mills theatre
400 Murchison dr Millbrae

Register for FREE at bit.ly/cappelsteinmillbrae 

Join us to hear youth care specialist Charlie Appelstein,
MSW, share positive, strength-based principles to help
families develop powerful and transforming
relationships with their kids.

The School Districts do not endorse and are not responsible for any
business, services or event advertised on this flyer.

Thur Oct 24, 2019
7-8:30pm
menlo-atherton high school, m-a pac
555 middlefield rd Atherton

Register for FREE at bit.ly/cappelsteinmenlo

https://charlieappelstein2019mills.eventbrite.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/m-a-no-such-thing-as-a-bad-kid-using-a-positive-strength-based-approach-for-effective-parenting-tickets-64342620510

